
 
 

 

From: Chris Peroni . 
Sent: June 27, 2012 11:02 AM 
To: mayoro; Dilkens, Drew; Jones, Ron; Valentinis, Fulvio; Halberstadt, Alan; Sleiman, Ed; Gignac, Jo-Anne (Councillor); 
Hatfield, Percy; Marra, Bill; Payne, Hilary; Maghnieh, Al; clerks 
Subject: No Flouride in my water 

Dear Councillors, 

I have learned of the risks involved with ingesting fluoride. I want the safest drinking water possible. Please 
vote to end fluoridation. Protect me and my family as you would your own. 

 
Thank you, 

Chris Peroni 
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